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'Remove all reference to Firs Fram Wetlands from policy SP CL4'

Me and my family and friends have used this place since it was done. We even went to the
opening dressed as bugs.

I completely object to the proposal as we use the grounds every single day,for exercises,
dog walk, nature walks, for health and mental well being, sports/games with the children,
picnics and education for the children. It's a safe place to want to go to with no disruptions
to nature, wildlife and children able to run around with sense of freedom and feeling safe
enough to do so. It's a good space for energy and away from pollution as nature takes its
cause.

This place works tremendously well and has been so beneficial for our community
throughout the year and especially the last two years with what's been going on. Don't
distrupt and take away something that our community enjoys and helps with our health and
mental wellbeing as well as disturbing the great wildlife we have.

The proposal plans are completely contradicting. This site will end up much much more
polluted having a crematorium put here. There's local schools that use the grounds as well
as community.

There's many questions that do need to be answered for. It just doesn't make any sense why
Firs Farm has been identified as a suitable site for such a thing.

We work as a community to look after something we enjoy and love which we do for Firs
farm and you now intend to take this away from us.

I completely object to this proposal and hope that mine and many others health and mental
state is not effected by a contradictive proposal.

Regards



